
Important: Save the Date! BDS
Systems Work Community
Forums
Don’t miss this opportunity to hear about
upcoming changes to services from the Bureau
of Developmental Services. Save the date -
Thursday, May 19th from 6:30-8:30 p.m. and
be on the lookout for more information next
week.

BDS Systems Work Community Forums

In the fall of 2020, the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human
Services (DHHS) underwent a review conducted by Alvarez & Marsal –
Public Sector Services (A&M).

While the review provided recommendations to more effectively and
efficiently support citizens in New Hampshire across DHHS programs, it
identified several opportunities for BDS to update how individuals and
families access supports and services, while ensuring an adequate
provider network is available.
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DHHS is working to implement the following identified
opportunities:

• Waiver Changes *Today, May 5, 2022, Melissa Hardy, Director of Long
Term Supports and Services announced the state is suspending work on
the two-waiver system. They are still committed to the approach, but will
be focusing on: Reimbursement Rates, IT Modernization, Intensive
Treatment Services capacity and Conflict of Interest Corrective Action
Plan completion. This is all the information we have right now, but we will
keep you posted as we learn more. 
• Reimbursement Rate Changes 
• Information System Updates

For more information on these changes and updates, please join us for in-
person Regional Community Forums to share information and answer
questions about the BDS Systems Work.

The Moore Center will be hosting an in-person
community forum, which will also be available via
Zoom:

When: Thursday, May 19th from 6:30 - 8:30 p.m. 
Where: The Moore Center 
195 McGregor St, #400 
Manchester

Visit the BDS Systems Work Web Page

TONIGHT: BDS Information
Session Via Zoom
Here's a reminder that
the New Hampshire
Department of Health

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/programs-services/disability-care/developmental-services/bds-systems-work


and Human Services,
Bureau of
Developmental
Services will be hosting
a Public Information
Session tonight,
Thursday, May 5th
from 6PM – 7PM.

When: May 5, 2022 06:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada) 
Topic: BDS System Work Information Sessions

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://nh-dhhs.zoom.us/j/92605301181?
pwd=dFpOcldkcVJkNDZNQ0ErZHE1S2JoQT09

Passcode: 646791

Or, you can dial-in here:

Phone: 1 (646) 558-8656 
Webinar ID: 926 0530 1181 
Passcode: 646791

Join via Zoom
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